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February 29, 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

As you know, the Spring Independent School District has been able to offer lunch at no cost to 
students at Booker Elementary School regardless of their family income. This benefit was 
provided by the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) through a partnership with the U.S. 
Department of Agriculture.  
 

As of March 1, 2016, Spring ISD’s participation in the CEP program will change. This change 
requires the district to formally notify you that your campus will no longer receive funding from 
the program, which is part of the Healthy, Hunger-Free Kids Act of 2010. 
 

Although this type of funding will end, your student will continue to have access to free 
breakfast and lunch through the end of the 2015-16 school year. You will not see a change in 
the service. 
 

We appreciate your support of our meal programs, and we will continue to work hard to offer a 
variety of nutritious meals to our students. For more information about Spring ISD Child 
Nutrition or if you have any questions, please contact the Child Nutrition Department at 281-
891-6445 or child@springisd.org. Visit www.springisd.org/nutrition to see upcoming menus, 
make online payments and learn more about the meal programs offered across the district.  
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 

Mark Miranda 
Chief Operations Officer  
Spring Independent School District 
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